



SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

ISSUE NO.6 | TERM 1, 2025





Celebrating our Intergenerational School!

A message from the Parent-Child Programme





Dear Families,

This term, the children had a wonderful time exploring nature! They learned about plants, trees, bugs, animals, and all the amazing things around them.

In the morning batch, Anayra enjoyed expressing herself through art. Anvika became more independent and loved mark-making, while Affan happily explored various activity tables.

Vedaant discovered the light table and developed an interest in puzzles. Myra started walking and loved spending time at the play-dough table. Tashi joyfully danced to the *Hello* song and made new friends. Vivaan and Anvith eagerly explored different corners of the classroom.

During the afternoon session, we observed Kiana showing growing confidence as she explored different corners of the classroom on her own. Avira spent time quietly enjoying books in









the reading corner, while Shivansh engaged in imaginative play; thoughtfully making tea for Mumma and Srishti Ma'am.

Saira brought a story to life, using toys to act out the *Red Riding Hood* tale. Siddhesh immersed himself in creative expression, and Ivaan expanded his vocabulary while enjoying play-dough.

Era loved being a chef in the toy kitchen corner, and Shivakshi enjoyed sensory exploration. Mehr continued to settle in with her new friends. Laksh explored the classroom with curiosity, visiting all our activity corners. Meanwhile, Sukhmani and little Kiyansh are still discovering the space at their own pace and already love the light table.

Well done, little ones!



A message from the Toddlers-Blue









Dear Families,

This term, our theme, *Action Rhymes*, had our little learners clapping, jumping, stretching, and giggling joyfully as they moved to the rhythm of familiar tunes.

Row, Row, Row Your Boat and Incy, Wincy Spider quickly became their favourite rhymes, with the children eagerly pretending to row together; while watching the little spider climb up the spout again and again!

This term, Viraaj Gandhi enjoyed having conversations with his

peers and mentors, which made every interaction with him special. Viraaj Singh brought playful energy to every activity, always jumping in with enthusiasm. Ammyra had a great time with her hands in paint, creating colourful artwork in her own unique way.

Tanush eagerly counted his friends with a wave of the *magic* wand, bringing excitement to *circle time*. Meanwhile, Amay focused on building tall towers and houses with stacking blocks, carefully placing each piece in its designated spot.

Well done, Toddlers Blue!

Ms Kshama and Ms Rukmani



A message from the Adventurers-Blue



We had a lot of fun this term and are starting to forge real friendships!

Over the past few months, Abeer enjoyed playing with different sound-making toys. Agastya Bahl and Kaashni had fun being pretend doctors, treating their classmates and mentors for imaginary illnesses! Agastya Garg had fun with glue and collage, and Anjaneya and Ekakshh enjoyed painting.

Jaiveer and Viransh had fun dancing and playing together. Krishang, Aida and Shivay enjoyed dancing and singing songs and rhymes. Nirvair and Nyra enjoyed cooking yummy meals in our toy kitchen, and Ajuni and Shrinika loved flipping through books and playing together. Sharvi enjoyed being a 'mumma' to a doll









and taking care of her, while Parth had fun listening to stories and flipping through books in the *reading corner*. Yashvardhan enjoyed cooking and making tea for his mentors in our toy kitchen!

Well done, Adventurers Blue!

Ms Harshmita, Ms Megha and Ms Aishwarya

A message from the Adventurers-Green



Dear Families,

This term's theme, Weather Wonders, was full of magical moments for our curious little ones. The children explored sunshine, raindrops, windy days, and even pretend snow; all through songs, stories, art, and play. They felt the breeze on their faces, splashed in pretend puddles, watched the clouds drift by with wide-eyed wonder and even saw pretend snow falling!

We were happy to see Granth and Adrith having a great time playing with transport toys, while Agastya and Kartavya loved exploring our outdoor learning spaces. Krishnn enjoyed playing with different animal toys, and Shivana, Arzoi, and Viraj had fun painting with watercolours. Aryaveer was busy solving puzzles, and Vinaaya and Atharva liked flipping through books in our reading corner.





Aveer and Anahat had a lot of fun with our sensory play activities, and Japp enjoyed dancing with scarves to the song *Jiggle Your Scarf*. Amayra and Viya had a great time making pretend pizzas with play-dough, and Naomika and Viraat got into character as superheroes in our *role-play corner*!

Well done, Adventurers Green!

Ms Sakshi, Ms Anshu and Ms Diksha

A message from the Adventurers-Orange



This term was all about weather, and as our little ones in Adventurers Orange grew more comfortable and settled into their learning environment, they explored it in their special ways.

Aisha loved play-dough and often carried it with her from one activity to the next, while Saanvi enjoyed accompanying our class mascot, *Minku*, from *circle time* all around the classroom! Devishha and Noor had fun during messy play, getting their hands into paint, foam and glue, while Zena enjoyed dancing to her favourite rhymes. Nayesha and Samaira enjoyed our weather *role-play corner*, trying on hats, sunglasses, and umbrellas. Divyansh ran freely across the *Skyfield*, feeling the breeze as he moved. Mohini and Naomika swayed to different rhymes, with Naomika often holding her favourite blue shaker. Ivaan used blocks to build an imaginary plane, while Naksh carefully arranged blocks in a line to make a pretend train. Eera





shared some lovely moments with her mentors, growing more comfortable daily. Neil often chose to ride on the toy giraffe, and Vayu spent time playing with his favourite red bus. Ossian always answered when we asked him, "How's the weather today?" and Viraaj felt happy jumping in our pretend puddles. Jaisvik watched the *mystery bag* session with interest and enjoyed pulling out the hidden surprises inside.

Well done, Adventurers Orange!

Ms Nitya, Ms Aayushi and Ms Tangreiphy

A message from the Adventurers-Lilac



Dear Families,

We are so happy to have you join our Healthy Planet family! This term has been full of lovely moments! Dira made lunchtime exciting with big bites and happy talks. Diya loved making pretend food with play-dough; so we had a lot of parathas! Jahaan brought smiles with the fun stories she shared from home.

Tanishkaa filled our days with warm hugs for her peers and mentors. Zavi showed us just how much he loves cars. Reyansh





had a wonderful time exploring all the colours around him. Vardaan couldn't stop dancing to his favourite rhymes, and Shanaya had so much fun feeling the sand in our sensory tray and washing her hands again and again, all with giggles.

Well done, Adventurers Lilac, for trying your best this term!

Ms Nandita and Ms Aakansha

A message from the Explorers



Dear Families,

Our curious little learners turned into space explorers this term as we launched into our exciting IEYC unit, *Blast Off!* Together, we explored the mysteries of the solar system, imagined life in outer space, and discovered how rockets travel to faraway planets.

Over the months, Aadhya enjoyed helping us keep the classroom tidy, while Aarshya delighted in imaginative play. Aavya expressed her creativity through drawing and painting while Adam, ever curious, explored every corner of our learning space. Advay loved spending time with transport toys, and Ahad took great pride in his artwork. Ameyaa enjoyed cooking up imaginary meals for her friends, and Anahita build houses with blocks and prepared imaginary food for our animal toys.

Anayra was often found thoughtfully flipping through picture



books, while Devika began her day with a cheerful smile. Jashvi showed kindness by caring for her classmates and Kabir enjoyed playing with building blocks and pull toys. Maanvik loved being *Class Captain* and Namah observed his surroundings with great care and curiosity. Pranit enjoyed the challenge of solving puzzles.

Sanvika was eager to join in all our theme-based activities, and Suhaana loved sharing wonderful stories about her vacations. Last but not least, Vani enjoyed adventuring at our pretend space station; dreaming big!

Well done Explorers!

Ms Swaranjali, Ms Parakh and Ms Alka

A message from the Discoverers/Enquirers





Dear Families,



This term, our little artists started a colourful journey through the vibrant world of art with our IEYC unit, *Imagine That!* We explored the lives and works of different artists and learned about a variety of art forms that inspired our creativity.

Happy recent moments saw Arsh enjoying spending time in our class café area, making cupcakes for his classmates. Diana loved having tea parties with *Kiki*, our class mascot, and Chaitanya was excited to experiment with different colours in his paintings.



Meanwhile, Ibrahim showed curiosity in learning about famous artists and discovering their birthplaces, and Tanish had a fantastic time playing with foam and getting messy with paints! Mira impressed us all by carefully adding small details to her artwork, showing focus and creativity.

Well done, Discoverers and Enquirers!

Ms Aditi

Events Around the School





Wisdom Wonders

This term, we fostered our intergenerational bonds and hosted Wisdom Wonders, Chapter II; a special gathering exclusively for our beloved grandparents. It was a morning filled with laughter, engaging games, poetry, and fun conversations. The event was a true celebration of the wisdom and warmth our grandparents bring to our community.









Planet Mamas

Our *Mother's Day* event, *Planet Mamas*, brought together the incredible mothers of our Healthy Planet community for a morning filled with joy, bonding, and energy! The event featured interactive games, a fun quiz, musical chairs, a lively *Zumba* session, and plenty of laughter as all the moms shared special moments with their friends.

It was a heartwarming celebration of connection and community, reminding us of the warmth, spirit, and love that our mothers bring to Healthy Planet.

Healthy Planet Library and Imagination Studio



This term has been nothing short of extraordinary at Healthy Planet Library and Imagination Studio.

In March, families dived into real-life skills with financial superhero workshops and moved joyfully through *Kiddie Yoga* sessions. Language arts came alive through interactive grammar fun, while themed adventures whisked young minds into worlds of springtime magic, fantasy quests, and underwater exploration.

April carried this momentum forward. Our youngest explorers thrived in play-based learning filled with sing-alongs, yoga, and nature-inspired activities. Older children developed resilience and problem-solving skills through the inspiring *Triumph Over Difficulty* book series, while Saturdays sparked curiosity through geography trivia, writing workshops, and vocabulary challenges.



The *Big World, Young Heroes* series continued to empower with engaging lessons, and the launch of our *Library Internship Programme* invited young members to deepen their involvement in our community.

In May, we ignited a passion for reading through the *Reading Challenge*. Families bonded in music and movement sessions like the *Animal Yoga Day* and *Move and Groove: Mum and Me* sessions.

Together, these months have woven a vibrant, inclusive community where curiosity flourishes and every child's potential is nurtured.

Well done, everyone!

Ms Avvantika, Ms Bhumika, Ms Megha and Ms Amandeep









A message from our Co-Founder

Dear Families,

It's a joy to welcome our children back - with bright smiles, open hearts, and curious minds. Whether your child is joining us for the first time or returning for another year of discovery, we are so excited to be on this journey together. With fresh opportunities to explore and grow, we continue to nurture our intergenerational bonds, drawing on the wisdom and warmth of our grandparents and families.

As we wrap up another joyful term at Healthy Planet, I'm deeply grateful for the laughter, curiosity, and wonder that fills our classrooms each day. Thank you for being part of this journey — together, we're building a strong foundation for a lifetime of joy and learning.

Kind regards, Dr Suhasini Kanwar For day-to-day updates about our school and the library, please follow us on Instagram: @healthyplanet_tga_noida.

Healthy Planet TGA Early Years School

B-60 A & B, Jaypee Greens Wish Town, Sector 131,
Noida, Uttar Pradesh 201301
+91 89296 06161 | info@hp.school

www.hp.school



